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Dear Sir/ Madam
| write to you today to take into consideration during your deliberations mine and my family’s

opposition to this Bill

This Bill allows for abortion until birth for viable babies and removes protection for Queensland
women and babies.

This is not a process, | believe, anybody could seriously be in favour of. My stance is that a
baby at conception is a separate person and the rights of that child must be first
consideration.

The whims of a mother, where there is no medical complication and there is no valid serious
mental issue except that of perceived mental hardship, must take second place.

To make a law such as abortion until birth is an abhorrent concept that must never see the
light of day.

Sincerely, from a longstanding, tax paying family,

David Gough
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